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The Washington State Department of Veterans Affairs contemplates awarding a sole 
source contract to provide an Independent Impact Evaluation of Vet Corps services to 
understand education out comes, peer mentoring and perceptions of veterans in the 
campus culture. The contract will be issued on or about September 1, 2019.  Offerors 
contemplating the above requirements are required to submit capability statements 
detailing their ability and experience to meet the WDVA’s requirements and their 
complete understanding of veteran services and their stakeholders and the current 
Vet Corps program to meet the state’s requirements within 5 business days of this 
announcement.  In the absence of other qualified sources, it is the state’s intent to 
make a sole source award of the contract.  For further information please contact 
David Thatcher (360) 725-9844 or davidth@dva.wa.gov. 
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